
Faculty Senate Spring Symposium Resolution 
 
"The Faculty Senate urges faculty to embrace the annual Spring Symposium  
(scheduled for Wednesday, May 21) by participating actively themselves  
and by encouraging and supporting their students to participate both as  
presenters and as audience members.  
 
Faculty are especially encouraged to cancel regularly scheduled classes  
that day and to require attendance by their students at one or more  
sessions, possibly by linking class assignments to sessions that might fit  
the subject of their classes."  

 


